
 

 

 

 

CHRISTMAS NEWSLETTER – December 2024 
A huge "thank you" to everyone who has supported us throughout the past year. 

Your support means the world to us, and we truly appreciate each and every 

one of you. We look forward to reconnecting in 2025 and continuing this 

amazing journey together! 

The team at South Centre wishes everyone a  Merry Christmas and  Happy 

New Year. 

Christmas Dates 

Closes:   Friday  20 December 2024 

Opens:  Monday 20 January 2025 

Donations of Christmas gifts are always appreciated for the famiies we have worked with over the 

year.  Please deposit any donations to our bank account as printed below;  Gifts can be delivered 

to South Centre up to Monday 16 December 2024. 

 

Bank Account: Westpac 03-1745-0039975-00    

( GST receipts can be issued/emailed on request.) 

 

Last week for all groups, YMCA, Weigh-In, Cards, Sewing & Garden 

Circle is the week of 9 -13 December 2024.  Check with your group 

leaders for the dates. 

(AA, Al-Anon & NA community groups will carry on as normal over the Christmas and New Years 

break.) 

Garden Circle Friendship Group – last meeting for year is Wednesday 4 December – 1:30 

pm at South Centre Cottage – a plate for afternoon tea to share and a small Christmas gift to 

exchange – value $5 – Last get together for 2024 – Group will meet again on Wednesday 14th 

February 2025 1.30 pm South Centre Cottage to discuss ideas for the monthly activities.  Plant or 

cutting swap. 

 
Thank you to our very generous sponsors: 


